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Ian Allan OBE, a School Governor from 1976 to 1983 and Treasurer and 

Chair of the Governors from 1983 until 1995, died on 23 June 2015, after 

a long fight with Parkinson’s disease, just a day before his 93rd birthday.  

A successful and pioneering publisher, Ian Allan is known to many as “the 
father of trainspotting”. We remember him as a much respected Treasurer 

and lifelong generous and committed supporter of King Edward’s Witley.  

A memorial service to celebrate his life was held in Guildford Cathedral on 

Monday 23 November, and the King Edward’s School choir were invited to 
sing two anthems. For a fuller account, please of Ian’s life, please follow 

this link to his obituary in The Telegraph: 

http://www.telegraph.co.uk/news/obituaries/11708536/Ian-Allan-

trainspotter-obituary.html 
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